## Church of the Holy Spirit Giving Options

Our online giving capabilities make it possible for you to choose among several options for your donation. Which one should you choose?

"2022 General Giving & Pledges" is where most donations need to go. This is the lifeblood of our parish. It is from this fund that we pay our staff, keep the lights on, make repairs, and so forth. Without this money we would soon have to close. For those who Pledge, if you donate to any of the other options, you will still get tax credit for your donation, but the money cannot be counted against your Pledge.

"Buildings & Grounds" goes toward maintaining our physical plant.

"Memorial Gift" honors a loved one or supports the Columbarium and Memorial Garden.

"Clergy Discretionary Fund" is a fund used by our clergy to provide help to those in need.

"Youth Group" supports our Youth Group's activities.

"Music" supports all aspects of our music program, from piano tuning to sheet music.

"Flowers" contributions go to the Altar Guild to help purchase flowers for the church services.

"Scholarship Fund" supports scholarships of \$1000 each to deserving high school seniors. "St. Fiacre" supports maintenance of our grounds and flower beds.

Special funds will appear on the list from time to time, like the "Auction" in November and the "Giving Tree" in December.

If you choose the "Other" option, you'll have an opportunity to type in something the list doesn't cover.

Those are your choices. Remember, your <u>pledge donations</u> need to go into "2022 General Giving & Pledges."